
 

From the Pastor                                         August 9, 2020 
 

                             Thanks to those that were able 
to go soul winning this week al-
ready.  Let me challenge all of us to 
be ready to give a witness for the 
Lord Jesus Christ.  Having a set 
time in your schedule to GO can 

lead to more opportunities.   
 We all know that JESUS is the answer.  Our world 
needs Him.  Our nation needs Him.  Our city needs Him, 
and every one of us need Him.  O, how we need JESUS to 
carry us through the battles of life!  Many are searching for 
God.  May we share the blessed hope with others.  Keep 
REVIVAL high on your prayer list. 
  

 
 

 A LADIES PRAYER BREAKFAST is              
scheduled for September 19th.  We hope 
all our ladies will join us for this special 

time!  NEEDED:  Men to volunteer to 
cook breakfast.  See Judy Berryman. 

 

 
 

DEACONS MEETING - tomorrow evening at 
6:30 pm...very important. 

 

 
 

FAITH CHRISTIAN ACADEMY is preparing to 
begin classes on August 24th.  Enrollment is 

up.  We praise the Lord!  Pray for our staff and    
students.  We are trusting God for a good year. 

 

 

 

 



BE MUCH IN PRAYER for the  election coming up in                           
November.  This could be the election that determines what 

type of government we have for the future.  We have a                     
moral responsibility to pray and to VOTE.   

Plan to cast your vote for people who want to preserve                   
the freedoms we have enjoyed. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

We are LOOKING FORWARD to having Tim and 
Susan Vermaas with us 0n September 19-20. 

There will be a Ladies Breakfast on Saturday the 
19th at 8:00.  Mrs. Vermaas will be speaking. 

Then, on Saturday evening Bro. Tim will speak 
to the men.  We will have a combined Sunday School class in 
the auditorium on Sunday morning.  Mrs. Vermaas will give 

her testimony at 6:00 Sunday evening.  
 

 

 

 

Stewardship Report 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   8,361.45 
Faith Promise .................        935.00 
Missions ..........................          75.00 
Friends of Faith .............          45.00 
Building Fund ................          20.00 
Miscellaneous .................          10.55 
                                                                                                                                  
 
 
 

TOTAL ........................... $  9,447.00 

Serving In The Nursery: 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Sunday Morning: 
Terri Marlowe & Helper 

 
Sunday Evening: 
Cindy Cahoon & 

Helper 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Jennifer Gibson 
Ronda West 


